
The Town of North Greenbush will be having our Memorial Day 

Wreath Placing Ceremony on Monday May 29, 2023 @ 9:45 a.m. 

starting @ the Bloomingrove Cemetery on Route #4. We will then 

proceed to the additional sites throughout town.  

 

 

 

For more information pertaining to the ceremony please do not hesitate 

to email me at townclerk@northgreenbush.org  or call my office at 518-

283-4306 and I would be happy to help. 

Thank you and hope to see you all this Memorial Day, Janice Hannigan 

Kerwin 
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